
From: Haine, Steven K. 
Sent: 2/12/2014 11:18:14 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD); 

Thierry, Raymond (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=RXT5) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Upcoming mtg re older pipe 

Laura: 

At this point the number of attendees from my team is not entirely certain yet. It could be from 1 to 3 people. 
Ken would like to come, but he's at best tentative for now because of a scheduling conflict. I plan to bring one 
additional engineer from my section. 

Steve Haine 

Original Message 
From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.coml 
Sent: Wednesday, February 12, 2014 10:52 AM 
To: Haine, Steven K.; Thierry, Raymond 
Subject: Upcoming mtg re older pipe 

Steve 
Got your voicemail (and your previous email) and we think we're good to cover the agenda. 
We won't be focusing on DIMP per se, but the SMEs for the assets will be there. 

Who in addition to you is coming, is it Ken Bruno? 

Raymond plans to call you to confirm(I mentioned in my VM this morning that we are at a big meeting today) and 
he will call the 510.282.8780 phone unless you advise otherwise. 

We look forward to the discussion in San Ramon. 

Thanks 
Laura 

PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy. 
To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/ 
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